[image: image1.jpg]7”7\

KLE/INFELDER

\\/ Bright People. Right Solutions.






                                 DAILY REPORT SUMMARY

TO:
Town of Addison


PROJECT:  Vitruvian Park - Addison, TX
16801 Westgrove Drive




Infrastructure Phase 1D
Addison, TX  75001-5190




PROJECT NO.: 99526 – 5

TECHNICIAN: Wade Geistweidt




REPORT DATE:       
WEATHER: Clear with moderate South wind and HOT                REPORT NO.:        


TIME ARRIVED:  8:00 AM




TEST DATE:  7-14-11
TIME DEPARTED:  11:30 PM

PROGRESS REPORT:


COPIES TO:
Clay Barnett





KLEINFELDER


                                                                                            DRAFT
	Wade Geistweidt and David Hernandez with Kleinfelder met onsite to discuss some questionable areas in the clear coat application.  Mr. Hernandez had taken several pictures while onsite and believes these areas are micro bubbles in the clear coat.  Mr. Geistweidt had taken some pictures this morning and sent them to Robert Boswell at Kleinfelder Austin office.  Mr. Boswell also thinks that these are micro bubbles caused by moisture, humidity, or the clear coat curing to fast in the heat wave the North Texas area is experiencing currently.  These pictures were sent to Andrew Harper, and Todd Henson of Austin Bridge and Road, Eric Christiansen, and Amanda Lara of Halff and Associates, Clay Barnett with the Town of Addison, and Eric Little and Nick Jacob of UDR.  These issues will be addressed in the next few days with all parties involved.   








The results shown on this report are for the exclusive use of the client for whom they were obtained and apply only to the samples tested and/or inspected.  They are not intended to be indicative of the qualities of apparently identical products.  The use of our name must receive prior written approval.  Reports must be reproduced in their entirety.


